
 

 

Newsletter Thursday 28th March 2024 

Easter Eggstravaganza 

 

 



 

 

A huge thank you to everyone who supported our Easter Eggstravaganza on Wednesday. We are pleased 

to announce that School Council drew the hamper raffle this afternoon and all winners have been 

contacted. Please call into the school office to collect your prize. Well done to 5C who were the winners 

of the class hamper competition with their theme of 'Fizz and Bubbles'.  

Thank you also to the PTA who organised the event and to staff who helped run the stalls. We are still 

busy counting the funds raised. 



Parking 

We have received a number of complaints from local residents on Bucklow Gardens and Howard Avenue 

regarding parents parking inconsiderately or driving in a dangerous manner. Please can all parents be 

mindful to not block access to residents' driveways or private parking areas, and to drive with extreme 

care when dropping off or collecting children. 

Thank you for your support. 

Easter Break 

 

Please be aware that school closes today and will reopen on Tuesday 16th April. We wish you all an 

enjoyable break.  

Kids for a Quid 

 



Warrington Youth Zone 

 



Lymm Parents and Carers  
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